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Changes To Late Bus 

 

As advised in the newsletter last week, please be reminded that after half term, the 

late bus service will only run after school on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 

  

If this has a significant impact on any of our students, please do let us know by 

emailing Ms James at sjames@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Ormiston Rivers Academy 
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